
Our school was awarded the title of  

‘Caring School’ in Hong Kong Volunteer Award 2022 
 

It is our pleasure to have been awarded the title of ‘Caring School’ in Hong Kong 

Volunteer Award 2022, which was co-organised by the Home and Youth Affairs 

Bureau and Agency for Volunteer Service.  

 

Our school always concerns the community.  Members from Other Learning 

Experience committees strive to provide volunteer service to the needy.  Being 

severely affected by the pandemic last year, many elderly people in the district 

suffer. In light of this, our school prepared anti-COVID care packs which were 

delivered to the Hong Kong Society for the Aged.  Meanwhile, our school cares 

about the need of children. The student-LED committee organized ‘Folding Fan 

Design Workshop’, from which participants acquired knowledge of Chinese 

traditional culture, appreciated the beauty of it, and learnt communication skills.  

Apart from these, different committees of our school held activities like selling 

paper flowers and decluttering to raise donations for the Community Chest of 

Hong Kong.  

 

We are delighted to be awarded the certificate of ‘Caring School’ in Hong Kong 

Volunteer Award 2022.  In the future, we will continue to contribute to the 

community by providing optimal volunteer service to the elderly and other 

groups in need.  

 

 


